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I oppose SB702. This bill is harmful to retailers as they will no longer be able to carry 

these products. More sales will be driven to neighboring states or to the black market, 

and then the state will lose collecting taxes on these products. The focus should be 

on penalties for those who sell these products to anyone underage. Please vote NO 

on SB702. 


